
Our first 3 months of 

school have gone by quick-

ly!  I appreciate your at-

tention to bringing your 

child to school on time and 

picking them up on time as 

well. Here are a few things 

to know: 

Beginning the 

week of Nov. 

28, you will re-

ceive a weekly attendance 

sheet letting you know how 

many instructional hours 

your child received.  Stu-

dents that are present for 

school Monday through 

Friday will have their pic-

ture on our “Give Me Five” 

board.  Which class will 

have 100% attendance 

each week?  It is impera-

tive that children be at 

school and we are taking a 

close look at our attend-

ance rate this year.  Being 

on time for school is es-

sential!  We start instruc-

tion at 8:45.  Don’t let 

your child miss out! 

I have signed up our school 

for REMIND app in which 

you will receive text re-

minders on your phone with 

school announcements.  I 

send out phone blasts 

quite often as well so if 

your phone number has 

changed, please let the 

teacher know so I can up-

date the list.   

The district 

is participat-

ing in a read-

ing challenge 

called Page 

Turners in which the city 

of Orange is challenged 

with reading 1 million pages 

by April 2017!  We are in-

cluded in this challenge 

and I want Scholars Acad-

emy to be high on the list 

of participants!  See the 

attached for details!    

It is your responsibility to 

know about happenings in 

your child’s class and 

school so read the notices, 

calendars, listen to the 

phone blasts, read the 

newsletters, and sign up 

for REMIND.  

Partnering together will 

provide a supportive learn-

ing environment for your 

child so they are off to a 

great educational journey!    

 

Wanting the Best for Your 

Child,  

Mrs. Machuca, Principal 

It is important to park in 

the designated parking 

spots only!  Do not park 

in the designed areas 

that state:  

Authorized Personnel 

Only   

Thank you! 

Principal Machuca’s Message 
December 2016 

School number:  

973-677-4000 Ext. 1801 

Hours: 8:15-3:00  

Early Dismissal: 8:15-12:30 

Monday-Friday 

Scholars’ Academy Preschool! 

www.orange.k12.nj.us/domain/1625 

The FLU shot, physicals, 

and immunizations are 

now due to the Nurse!  

Remember: Per state 

law NJAC 8:57-4.19 

students are mandated to get the flu 

shot.  See Nurse Linda for more in-

formation or questions.  

NO Cell phones use in the 

building!  Children are to be 

supervised for drop off and 

dismissal and cell phones are a 

distraction and often involve 

conversations that are not 

appropriate for the school 

setting.  Take the time to talk 

to your child’s teachers and 

read the materials throughout 

the building instead. 

“Remind” App!  Put 

it on your phone to-

day! See attached 

directions!  

December Calendar on the back!  Put on your refrigerator! 

Next Parent Meeting is Thursday, Dec. 

1st in the gym at 8:30.  Please join us! 


